[image: ]
Conference 2019 - Leadership across boundaries: Challenges for Educators and Teacher Educators

Slieve Russell Hotel, Ballyconnell, Co. Cavan

Thursday 17 and Friday 18 October 2019
CALL FOR PAPERS
The Standing Conference on Teacher Education North and South (SCoTENS) is pleased to announce a call for papers for its forthcoming conference. 
We welcome proposals for papers that are relevant to teacher education. Because the slots for presentations are limited we propose to give preference to paper presentations that link most directly to the work of SCoTENS and the conference theme.
Please note: Your institution should hold current membership of SCoTENS.  If you have any queries about this, please contact Tricia at tricia.kelly@qub.ac.uk
We look forward to receiving your abstract and thank you for considering the conference as a forum to share your work. We hope to see you at SCoTENS in 2019.




PROPOSAL TO PRESENT A PAPER 

SCoTENS CONFERENCE 2019
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Slieve Russell Hotel, Ballyconnell, Co. Cavan

Thursday 17th and Friday 18th October 2019

Please complete and return to  Tricia Kelly at tricia.kelly@qub.ac.uk by 4pm Wednesday 
4 September  2019

NOTE: Please ensure the details below are accurate. These details in the box directly below will appear in the SCoTENS Book of Abstracts if your proposal is successful. 

	Title of Paper : 
	


	Name of Author(s):
	

	Institutional Affiliation of each author:
	

	Biographical details:
(3 sentences maximum)
	

	Email(s): 
	

	Abstract 
(max. 400 words)
	




	Name of corresponding author:
	

	Contact telephone number of corresponding author:
	

	Contact Email address of corresponding author: 
	

	Paper status: 
(please indicate by double-clicking on the appropriate box and selecting Default Value; Checked on pop-up menu )
	|_|   Published research     
|_|   Research in Progress    
|_|   Postgraduate research in progress

	If the Research has been funded, please indicate the funding source 
	

	Technical requirements: 
(see technical note below)
	 



Technical issues: Each meeting room will be equipped with projector and PC laptop with MS Office Suite. If you wish to use your own PC or Mac laptop you will need to connect it to the LCD projector – please ensure you bring the necessary connections where required. Prezi and other formats can be used. However, although our laptops are wireless enabled, we strongly advise against relying on an internet connection for a presentation since you may not be able to reliably connect to a cloud-based service from the session room.  
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